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 22nd March, 2006 

Joint Secretary

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-8,

Dwarka,

New Delhi – 110075 

Subject : Legal notice of Shri Harjinder Singh Thethi against Dr. R.K. Sachdeva & Ors.

Sir,

With reference to your letter No. MCI-211(2)(529)/2005-Ethics./26003 dated 9th March, 2006 on the subject noted above, it is observed on perusal of the legal notice of Shri Harjinder Singh Thethi, that he is seeking compensation from the addressee 1 to 3 as mentioned in his notice and has not requested Medical Council of India (addressee No. 3) to investigate the matter.  Hence, no cognizance can be taken of this legal notice by Delhi Medical Council.  

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Registrar

